

4-100 Frank Miller Drive Huntsville ON P1H 1H7
T 705.789.4756 | F 705.789.GIVE
huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca | hhfoundation@mahc.ca
Charitable Registration No. 89371 5292 RR0001

For Immediate Release: July 4, 2024

## Lake of Bays Seasonal Residents Support New and Improved Medical Equipment for Huntsville Hospital

HUNTSVILLE, ON – Barbara, Robert and the Antoniades family have generously pledged \$100,000 to help bring new technology and medical equipment to Huntsville Hospital.

Residents of Toronto, Barb and Rob enjoy creating memories with their family at their cottage on Lake of Bays. Their pledge is their first donation to Huntsville Hospital Foundation and a true demonstration of commitment for supporting the highest quality of care in our community for years to come.

"It is imperative that we have the best and most modern medical equipment and services for all that spend time in the greater Huntsville community. Smaller communities should not be disadvantaged by smaller budgets for our everyday medical needs," says Rob Antoniades. "Our family cherishes our cottage time and memories and are proud to support Huntsville Hospital Foundation and the work it does to ensure that the practitioners in the hospital have the resources they need," adds Barb Antoniades.

The community is often surprised to learn that the government does not fund essential medical equipment and it is because of generous donors like the Antoniades family that our medical professionals will have access to the tools needed to care for patients in Huntsville and surrounding communities.

"In today's world, where innovation and technology are driving progress in just about every sector, healthcare must continue to evolve for the best care for patients. I would like to extend my deepest, most sincere gratitude to Barb, Rob and their family for choosing to support Huntsville Hospital Foundation with a multi-year pledge," says Katherine Craine, CEO, Huntsville Hospital Foundation. "Their donation is a gift to our entire community and is appreciated by local and seasonal residents alike," adds Katherine.

Advanced medical equipment and technology enables healthcare professionals to diagnose and treat patients quicker and more effectively. From new and improved state-of-the-art imaging technology to surgical tools, monitors, and telemedicine upgrades, every piece of equipment plays a pivotal role in delivering high-quality care, here in Muskoka.

To join Barb and Rob and make a donation or to learn more about Huntsville Hospital Foundation, please visit <a href="https://huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca">huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca</a> or call 705-789-4756.

4-100 Frank Miller Drive Huntsville ON P1H 1H7
T 705.789.4756 | F 705.789.GIVE
huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca | hhfoundation@mahc.ca
Charitable Registration No. 89371 5292 RR0001

## About Huntsville Hospital Foundation

Huntsville Hospital Foundation is a fundraising organization dedicated to improving healthcare services for residents of Muskoka and East Parry Sound. A registered charity since 1984, its mandate is to provide ongoing capital and education resources for Huntsville District Memorial Hospital that is not covered by provincial taxes. This will ensure our hospital and medical professionals have the technology and equipment they require to provide exceptional care. Find out more about the Foundation by visiting <a href="https://www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca">www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca</a>

## About Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare

Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare (MAHC) is a multi-site health care organization accredited with exemplary standing that provides acute care services at the Huntsville District Memorial Hospital and South Muskoka Memorial Hospital in Bracebridge. Find out more about Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare by visiting <a href="https://www.mahc.ca">www.mahc.ca</a>.

## For more information, or to arrange an interview, please contact:

Meaghan Byrnes
Director of Philanthropy, Huntsville Hospital Foundation
Meaghan.Byrnes@mahc.ca 705-789-4756
1-100 Frank Miller Drive, Huntsville ON P1H 1H7



Photo Caption (l-r): Peter, Anna, Barbara, Robert & Geneva, at their family cottage on Lake of Bays.